THE WELSH SOCIETY OF HULL & EAST YORKSHIRE

Notes of the Committee Meeting held on 21 April 2017
1
Minutes of the Committee Meeting held on 20 January ‘17
The minutes were approved as a correct record.

2
Matters arising from the minutes not noted elsewhere on the agenda
There were no matters arising from the minutes.
3
Concert by Côr y Penrhyn 20 May ‘17

John provided a summary of the latest arrangements for this event.  Current ticket sales were unknown but it was hoped that more tickets would be sold as the occasion drew nearer.  The first press release went out at the end of March, the second would be sent out w/c 24 April ’17.  Unfortunately Cae Fon Davies, Côr y Penrhyn’s young soloist at the last concert, would not be coming this time as he was busy with examinations but a soloist would be found from within the choir.  The Working Party would be meeting w/c 24 April ’17 and would discuss Team Leaders.  The programme has been drafted and just awaited details of the music to be performed.  At the choir’s suggestion, we would not be providing an afternoon tea this time.  However, we would be organising an after-concert social (location to be confirmed).

4
Annual General Meeting 12 May ‘17
4.1
Election of Officers


President
Roger suggested approaching Eddie Evans.  Agreed.    




Chair

Merle tentatively agreed to take this role.

Vice-Chair
Post-Meeting Note:  Dave Thomas has indicated his willingness to take this role.  

           
Treasurer
John agreed to continue in this role.

Secretary
Marian said she did not want to be Secretary but indicated a willingness to prepare documents.

Committee Members       Penny indicated a willingness to be Committee Member.  Nesta and Nev wish to resign from the Committee due to other commitments.



4.2
Venue for Meetings 2017-18


It was agreed to continue to have meetings at the Beverley Conservative Club next year.
4.3
Finance
John said he hoped to circulate the accounts for the current year and the budget for 2017-18, including a recommendation for subscriptions for next year (probably unchanged).

4.4
Venue bookings for Christmas Dinner ’17 and St David’s Day Dinner ’18.  
Roger noted that early reservations needed to be made for these events as venues get booked up far in advance.  Decision to be made on venue for these events.
             
4.5
Archive Material

4.5.1
It was suggested that next year’s programme include one evening for looking at the Society’s old photos and archive material.


             

4.5.2
Decision to be taken on where to locate the archive material.                   
4.6
Short break for socialising in middle of monthly meetings

Dave Thomas suggested having a ten minute break for socialising in the middle of monthly meetings.







            
4.7
AGM Paperwork 12 May 2017
Marian to draft paperwork for the AGM.



          

5
Summer Outing 2017
It was suggested that Eddie and Doreen be asked if they could arrange another afternoon of Bowls followed by afternoon tea as everyone had enjoyed the one they arranged last year.  As an alternative, Merle suggested a guided tour of the 7th century church at Goodmanham, followed by afternoon tea.
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